Dear Campus Community,
This afternoon, Gov. Tony Evers issued an emergency order requiring the wearing of face coverings statewide in enclosed spaces. Effective Saturday, Aug. 1, Moraine Park Technical College will require face coverings or masks on campus grounds. You can find more information from the Governor’s office here. 
While the Governor’s order expires at the end of September, employees, students and visitors at Moraine Park will be required to wear face-coverings or masks until the end of the semester. For Moraine Park, this is a decision that had been in the works prior to today’s announcement—for the health and safety of our campus community members. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Students who are unable to wear a face covering or mask will need to connect with Disability Resources to create an accommodation plan. Only students with a completed accommodation plan will be allowed on campus without a face covering or mask. Employees who are unable to wear a face covering or mask will need to connect with Talent Management to discuss accommodation options. 
As always, thank you for your continued support of the College, your flexibility in this rapidly evolving scenario, and your willingness to help ensure safety for all.
For more COVID-19 updates or to view the Moraine Park Reopening Plan, visit morainepark.edu/coronavirus.
